
From: Svendsen, Eric [mailto:esvendsen@ucsd.edu]  
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2012 10:20 PM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy 
Cc: CA52DHima@mail.house.gov; anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; CarlDeMaio@sandiego.gov; 
JerrySanders@sandiego.gov; kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov; martiemerald@sandiego.gov; 
SherriLightner@sandiego.gov; toddgloria@sandiego.gov; davidalvarez@sandiego.gov; 
loriezapf@sandiego.gov; JDale@ci.santee.ca.us; JMinto@ci.santee.ca.us; JRyan@ci.santee.ca.us; 
RVoepel@ci.santee.ca.us; RMcNelis@ci.santee.ca.us; dianne.jacob@sdcounty.ca.gov; 
Senator.Kehoe@sen.ca.gov; susan.davis@mail.house.gov; senator@boxer.senate.gov; 
senator@feinstein.senate.gov; assemblymember.jones@assembly.ca.gov; gail.ramer@asm.ca.gov 
Subject: CEC record‐Docket #11‐AFC‐03 Quail Brush Power Generation Siting Case 
 
I oppose this power plant in this area near Mission Trails Park.  There is no other area that is near our 
city that has the natural beauty and open space.  we have already given massive areas of our city to 
housing. Please preserve the few places we have left, without visual pollution and destruction of open 
space sight lines. I visit the back areas of this park often. 
Eric Svendsen, 4742 mt gaywas dr, san diego, 92117 
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